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2Oth January, 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Emotional Support following the death of Brianna Ghey  

 
Following the sad and tragic news of the death of Brianna Ghey in Culcheth on Saturday 11th 
February , 2023. We recognise that this could be an emotional return to school for children and 
adults and those in the local community.  
 
Please be assured that we will be providing both routine and consistency to help the children during 
this time, and be answering any questions with honesty and support. 
 
I have also placed a poster to support parents and children with additional support that may be 
needed during this time, on our website, and that will also be attached to this letter. 
 
Our deepest condolences, thoughts and prayers go to Brianna’s family at this time. 
  
  
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs K Mowbray 
Head Teacher  
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